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The Honorable Bill Bogaard
Office of the Mayor
City Hall
100 N. Garfield Ave.
Pasadena, CA 91109
Re: mpletion of i mmission Ter

Dear Mayor Bogaard:

| am writing to advise you that as of August 1, 2000, | will no longer be a resident of

Pasadena. However, | would like to complete my term if that is acceptable to you. Section
.86.030(C) of the Pasadena Municipal Code provides that commission members who cease to
reside in Pasadena may complete their terms upon approval of the board of directors.

Although I will no longer reside in Pasadena, | still work in Pasadena and remain deeply
committed to social issues affecting the City. | have been with my current law firm, which is
located in Old Town, for five years. The law firm was in existence for four years in Pasadena prior
to the time that | became a member of the firm. In short, | believe | can make a meaningful
contribution to the work of the Human Services Commission and hope that you will favorably
consider my request to complete my term.

In closing, | would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve as a member of the Human
Services Commission. Although | have only been on the Commission for about nine months, |
have found it to be a very rewarding experience.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter. If you have any questions or need
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 626-585-9611.

Very truly yours,

Fie Yo W\ Uhop—

Fernando M. Olguin

cC: Patricia A. Lane, Director, Human Services
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